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      Easter 2021 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

 

Once again this year we celebrate Easter in the midst of a pandemic, in a time of social 

unrest, and in a period of natural disasters that seem to be consequences of climate change. 

So, our mood may be somber or even sad.  Still, there are reasons for hope and optimism. The 

vaccines are addressing the pandemic.  Our commitment to justice for all people can reshape 

our life together.  And each of us can do our part in making a difference to forestall climate 

change.  But there are even stronger foundations of hope for us as people of faith and followers 

of Jesus. 

 

In the Resurrection of Jesus, we begin to share in the victory of life over death, grace 

over sin, and hope over despair.  In faith, we know the direction of our future.  Although we 

cannot and ought not to deny our struggles, we move forward through them with a resilient 

confidence rooted in the power of the Risen Lord Jesus. 

 

At the Easter Vigil during the lighting of the Paschal candle from the new fire, I pray in 

your name: “May the light of Christ rising in glory dispel the darkness of our hearts and minds.”  

And I will continue to raise that prayer to God for all of us in this holy season.  Join me in that 

same prayer and lift up your petition with a confident and trusting heart. 

 

May God bless, keep, and protect you and your loved ones. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ,  

 

 

 

Archbishop of Chicago      

 


